
 

     

To: Members of General Committee  

From: John Kennedy, City Clerk  

Meeting Date: March 6, 2023 

Subject: Physician Recruitment Presentation, Report CLSCLK23-004 
 

Purpose 

A report to inform Committee that Kevin Kirkpatrick, VP of Avery Professional Group, will 
attend the March 6, 2023, General Committee meeting to provide a presentation on the 
Physician Recruitment process. 

Recommendation 
That Council approve the recommendation outlined in Report CLSCLK23-004 dated 
March 6, 2023, of the City Clerk, as follows: 

That the presentation regarding Physician Recruitment, be received for information. 

Budget and Financial Implications 
Included in the 2023 budget is $81,222 funding paid to Peterborough and the Kawarthas 
Economic Development (PKED) for the Physician Recruitment Program, which is jointly 
funded by the City and Peterborough County.  The 2023 budget also includes a 
contribution of $100,000 to Doctors Recruitment Incentive Reserve which is used to fund 
incentive payments to physicians successfully recruited under this program. 

Background 
Kevin Kirkpatrick, of Avery Professional Group, will attend the General Committee 
meeting on March 6, 2023, to provide an update to City Council on Physician Recruitment 
activities. 



Report CLSCLK23-004 – Physician Recruitment  
  Page 2 
 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
John Kennedy 
City Clerk 

 

Contact Name: 
Natalie Garnett, Deputy City Clerk 
Phone: 705-742-7777, Extension 1818 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-742-4138 
E-mail: ngarnett@peterborough.ca 
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